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(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
TERM 3: THURSDAY 21
SEPTEMBER 2017

FINAL YEAR 12 BAND REHEARSALS

We had the final band rehearsals for the 2017 Year 12 cohort.

Last week the Senior Concert and Stage Bands had a small party after rehearsals to celebrate the
amazing contribution the current Year 12 musicians have had on our senior bands. Over the
years, they have been committed to rehearsals and performances, and have been an inspiration
to our younger musicians.

There are many Year 12 musicians that will be leaving our bands after this term, and they will be
greatly missed. We wish them all the best for the upcoming exams and their future studies, and
hope that they continue to keep music alive in their lives.

Thanks for everything again Year 12!
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